
1

Mai Vang

From: Patrick Donohue <patdonohuerealtor@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 1:06 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: File #J2409P assessment # 248408

I’m replying to the notice, I will contest this. I did have a conversation with your oƯice back in April or May, regarding 
this matter and was assured it was an error on your part suggesting your crew removed graƯiti on my building, I 
removed it personally the building next door your crew did paint over the wood siding to cover graƯiti. (8 feet away 
from my building)My building is soft brick and requires special removal skills which I did not have you perform. I did 
it personally, I will contest this at the legislative hearing and if needed go to the city council public hearing to 
contest this matter. 
Please call or reply to confirm status. 
 
Pat Donohue  
1033 West 7th Street  
St. Paul mn 55102 
(Owner and Manager) 
 
Patrick Donohue  
651-224-4050 
Patdonohuerealtor@icloud.com 
 


